






RESOLUTION 2022-01 Rates, Charges and Assessments – 2022 Page 4 of 5 
 
 

3.1 Each parcel, including condominium units, will be charged the 2022 Capital 
Upgrade & Improvement Charge of $68.60 per parcel. 

 
3.2 Each parcel will be charged the 2022 New Water Infrastructure and Supply Fund 
charge of $5.30 for each parcel and a proportional per acre charge of $5.20 an acre for 
parcels of one acre or less and $5.20 per irrigable acre for parcels greater than one 
acre. 

 
3.3 Parcels with outstanding KID-financed Local Improvement District assessments 
will continue to be subject to such assessments. 

 
4. SURCHARGES APPLICABLE TO CERTAIN LOCATIONS OR SERVICES. 

 
4.1 Customers served via the Red Mountain Service Area (RMSA) will pay a RMSA 
Capital Surcharge of $43.60 per acre 

 
4.2 Customers served via the Red Mountain Service Area (RMSA) will pay a RMSA 
Operating Surcharge of $43.10 per acre 

 
4.3 Customers connected and utilizing the Division IV 33.8 Transmission system, if 
not paid in full previously, will pay $229.61 per acre for the Transmission Surcharge 
for 10 years. 

 
4.4 Customers connected and utilizing the D4 33.8-4 Distribution system, if not paid 
in full previously, will pay $307.44 per acre for the Distribution Surcharge for 10 
years. 

 
4.5 Customers connected and utilizing the Jamesville Benefit Area, if not paid in full 
previously, will pay $600.89 per Equivalent Irrigation Units (EIU) annually for 10 
years. 

 
4.6 Customers receiving additional Red Mountain water allocations in 2018, if not 
paid in full previously, will pay a surcharge of $610.34 per acre water allocation 
annually for 25 years. 

 
5.  EXCESS WATER CHARGES. 

 
5.1 Non-Pressurized Systems. The excess water charge for non-pressurized systems 
is as follows: The annual allotment of water is 3.5 acre-feet of water per acre of land. 
For the first acre-foot or fraction thereof above allotment, at a rate of $34.28 per 
acre-foot ($100.00/3.5 = $28.57 X 120% = $34.28); for each acre-foot or fraction in 
excess of the first acre-foot above the allotment, the rate is $40.00 per acre-foot 
($100.00/3.5 = $28.57 X 140% = $40.00). 
 




